4/30/2020 Mail - EJ Thomas - Outlook

Lindsey Pever <lp.anewenergy@gmail.com>

To: OCC PUD Energy <PUDEnergy@occ.ok.gov>
Cc: Roth, Jim A. <jaroth@phillipsmurrah.com>; Davis, C. Eric <cedavis@phillipsmurrah.com>; Brandy Wreath
<Brandy.Wreath@occ.ok.gov>; EJ Thomas <EJ.Thomas@occ.ok.gov>

Good afternoon,

Pursuant to OAC 165:35-34-4(k), please accept this notice of Skeleton Creek Wind, LLC (“the Company”), a
subsidiary of NextEra Energy Resources, LLC, that the Company has commenced the 60-day notice as required by
17 0O.S. 160.21(F). All required notices and notifications have been properly provided, and a list of the recipients of
all required notices and notifications shall be retained and made available to PUD upon request.

Please let us know of any questions. Thank you.

Lindsey A. Pever
Attorney, A New Energy, LLC.
Vice President, Oklahoma Solar Association

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s)
and may contain confidential and/or privileged information which may be legally protected from disclosure.
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